
 

Radisson Blu Waterfront goes plastic straw free

The Radisson Blu Hotel Waterfront will no longer use plastic straws and will only offer paper straws from April 2018. This
forms part of its environmental and sustainability strategy.

The hotel will in future use biodegradable straws and will further customer attention on no plastic straw usage by using
displays and signage in public areas with the tagline #refusethestraw.

Radisson Blu's environmental and sustainability strategy also led it to use seawater in its pool to help save water.
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